
CHP wants to hear from South
Shore residents
On  June  24,  members  of  the  California  Highway  Patrol
Meyers office are hosting “coffee with a cop” at Aplina Cafe
in South Lake Tahoe.

This is an opportunity for community members to ask questions
and  learn  more  about  the  department’s  work  in  El  Dorado
County. The program aims to advance the practice of community
policing  through  improving  relationships  between  police
officers and community members.

The event begins at 9am.
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